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Subject: November Newsletter 

From: Ken <mmsrcsecretary@gmail.com> 

Date: 1/11/2021, 5:54 pm 

Welcome to the November Newsletter and yes it is very early this month but 

there is a reason. 

Charles Hart has asked me to let you all know he is selling his Omark 44 single 

shot 308 Winchester. It is currently advertised on SSAA Gun Sales under the 

title 'Omark Metallic Silhouette" 

He is offering to include for members what loaded rounds he has and 100 

new Sierra 168 Matchking projectiles - sounds like a deal. 

If you are interested please check the website and get in contact with 

Charles on 0438 675 964. Do it soon as others have shown interest! 

NB I don't intend to run a buy and sell on this newsletter, just doing a favor 

for Charles. 

Now to other matters; 

Don't forget our Special General Meeting and AGM will be held on Sunday 

21st November at 1pm. 

Nominations musty be in my hands by Sunday 7th November 

Next Wednesday shoot is 17th of November 

Next weekend shoot 20th & 21st November (AGM day) 

First December shoot is Wednesday 8th. 

See you ALL at the AGM 

Regards Ken 
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